HB 2042 —-- COMPUTER PROGRAMMING COURSEWORK
SPONSOR: Rowden

This bill requires computer programming coursework to be treated as
a mathematics course when offered by a public school, for which a
student may earn academic credit by completing with a passing
grade. Public higher education institutions must accept the course
as meeting their entrance requirements. The bill does not affect
the ability of schools to offer nonacademic computer programming
classes or higher education institutions to impose departmental
requirements.



